
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Netball Panel Umpire 

AFL Barwon provides governance and strategy development for Football and Netball across the Barwon 
region. We are seeking qualified and experienced people to officiate premier matches in the Geelong and 
Bellarine FNL competitions. 

The Netball Panel umpires are primarily responsible for umpiring A and B Grade competitions in the winter 
season that are run across Saturdays and Sundays from April through until September. We are seeking 
qualified and experienced persons to officiate premier matches in the Geelong and Bellarine FNL 
competitions. 

We are seeking umpires of a high calibre to officiate matches that will include players who feature in the 
Victorian Netball League.  
 
Reporting to the AFL Barwon Netball Umpire Coordinator, you will be responsible for officiating A and B Grade 
matches in the Geelong and Bellarine Football Netball Leagues. 
 
Requirements:  

• B Badge or higher preferred, or Minimum C Badge, actively working towards B Badge.  
• Ability to umpire A and B Grade BFNL and GFNL games proficiently.  
• Willingness to take on feedback from AFL Barwon Development mentors.  
• Ability to deal with conflict and high-pressure situations.  
• Ability to travel to venues across Geelong and the Bellarine  

 
The minimum rate per game is $60. There are also travel allowances available. Remuneration for higher 
badge levels is available upon request.  

 
If this sounds like a position for you, please email a brief blurb of your officiating experiences to AFL Barwon 
Netball Umpire Coordinator, Rachael Kirtley (rachael@aflbarwon.com.au)  

 
Applications close at 11:59pm, Friday, 12th May 2023 


